## FRANKLIN BOROUGH SCHOOL

50 Washington Ave. ~ Franklin, NJ 07416 Phone: 973-827-9775 ~ Fax: 973-827-6522

John R. Giacchi **Chief School Administrator** 

Barbara A. Decker **Business Administrator Board Secretary** 

March 25, 2022

Dear Franklin Borough School Families,

It is hard to believe, but we are entering the last week of March. As we welcome Spring, below is some general information I would like to share.

Report Cards - The 2nd trimester of the 2021-2022 school year ended on Wednesday, March 16, 2022. Report cards are available for parents to view. If you have not already done so, please log into the Realtime Parent Portal and review your child's progress. If you have any questions regarding your child's report card, please contact your child's teacher to schedule a time to talk/meet.

## PTO Events -

- Book Fair Thank you to the PTO and all the volunteers who helped to make the book fair a success. Students had a great time visiting the book fair.
- Tricky Tray The annual PTO Tricky Tray is Friday April 22, 2022. This is the PTO's largest fundraiser of the year and truly a fun event. Please consider supporting the PTO as they prepare for the Tricky Tray. Please also review the Class Basket Letter for suggested donations.

Pizza Trivia Night - The annual Pizza Trivia Night sponsored by the Franklin Education Association (FEA) is Thursday, March 31, 2022. To participate in this free, family-fun, at-home event, you must sign up no later than Monday, March 28, 2022. There are a limited number of pizza kits available, so please sign up early! Use this link to sign up and get more information about Pizza Trivia Night: Pizza Trivia Night (google.com).

Franklin Education Foundation (FEF) - The FEF is a non-profit organization committed to providing the students and staff of Franklin Borough School with innovative and enriching experiences throughout the school year through grants awarded to teachers. This year the FEF funded over \$10,000 in grants that directly benefit our students. On Monday, July 11, 2022, the FEF will host its annual golf outing at Black Bear Golf Course in Franklin, NJ. Please save the date! More information about the FEF Golf Outing will be provided soon.

You may reach me at <a href="mailto:irgiacchi@fboe.org">irgiacchi@fboe.org</a> or call 973-827-9775 ext. 7212 if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your continued support.

Stav well,

John R. Giacchi

John R. Giacchi,

Chief School Administrator